North Carolina FFA Association

Washington Leadership Conference Scholarship Application Form
Introduction

The North Carolina FFA Association is pleased to offer scholarship opportunities to members of the FFA.  Because the Association is constantly seeking new WLC scholarship sponsors, the number and value of scholarships may vary from year to year.  All applicants will be interviewed on March 8, 2017 at the State FFA Ag Sales, Farm Business Management, and Marketing Plan CDEs.  All applications are due to the state office by 5:00 p.m. on March 1, 2017. 

Instructions

Please complete the information on this sheet and attach it to the front of the supporting materials requested.

Applicant’s Full Name _______________________________________________________________________

Mailing Address _______________________________________________________________________
Email address: _______________________________________________________________________
Home Telephone: _______________________________________________________________________
Parent/Guardian _______________________________________________________________________
High School/ FFA Chapter _______________________________________________________________________
School Telephone _______________________________________________________________________
Supporting Materials

I. Attach a resume on white paper (not to exceed four pages) which includes the following items:

a. Your FFA achievements, offices held, participation in FFA activities, etc.

b. A description of your SAE program.

c. A description or list of school and community activities in which you have actively participated.

d. A one-page statement of future goals and plans.

e. A one-page statement of why you want to attend the Washington Leadership Conference.

II. Attach the most current copy of your high school transcript.

Signatures

We recommend _____________________________________________ for this scholarship.

________________________________
                 _______________________________


Principal

   

         FFA Advisor
Jason Giaquinto recommendation


